
AGL Gloucester Gas Project community update.
Hydraulic fracturing at Waukivory complete.
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Last week AGL completed hydraulically fracturing the last of four wells comprising the Waukivory Pilot Program. Since the start of 
operations five weeks ago, AGL’s contractors fractured 19 zones, collecting data not just about coal seams but also water and the 
local environment. We detected no discernable impact on ground or surface water in the area.

In the coming weeks crews will complete the wells and install the pumps used to remove water from the wells. The flowback 
water will be sent to an EPA-licensed facility and the produced water will be blended and used for irrigation at our Tiedmans 
property. This will allow gas and water flows to be evaluated, giving us fuller understanding of the gas resources in the area.

All of this is important work. Not only is the Waukivory Pilot Program a key condition of our license for the Gloucester 
Gas Project, but the information we are gathering now will help confirm and add to our existing models of the 
Gloucester Basin.

We also know that there has been some disruption to the community while the hydraulic fracturing was underway, and we have 
worked to keep our impacts to a minimum. AGL is committed to being a good neighbour in Gloucester. 

If you have any questions about the Gloucester Gas Project, please call Karyn Looby, Community Relations Manager, on  
1300 799 716 or email karyn.looby@agl.com.au.
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